Building Update – October 2023

Progress is being made with plans for the improvement of the Church.  A Business Consultant has been appointed.  He will help us to develop the future needs of the Church.
 A meeting was held in the church on September 20th with the Architects, the Business Consultant, the Heating Engineer, and the Quantity Surveyor to discuss possible uses and plans for the Church.  This was attended by the Building Group, PCC members, the Vicar, and a member of the Communications Team. 
As a Church we now have to agree our vision for the future church and how we are going to make it into a Community Hub.
Our application for the listing of the Church has been rejected.
We are now considering application for funding which we think may be needed for future development. If you would be able to help with this, please contact a member of the Building Group.

